From: Jim Linn [mailto:jlinn@IIw-law.com]

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 3:18 PM

To: Alan Bullock <ABullock@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>
Subject: RE: Police Pension Ordinance

Hi Alan and all — | have reviewed the revised police pension ordinance enclosed with Scott
Christiansen’s 1/22/18 letter. The ordinance looks good to me.

Best,
Jim

James W. Linn | Shareholder

315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 830 | Tallahassee, Florida 32301
jlinn@llw-law.com | 850.222.5702
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From: Alan Bullock [mailto:ABullock@Venicegov.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 10:12 AM

To: Jim Linn <jlinn@llw-law.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>
Subject: RE: Police Pension Ordinance

Jim — Please see below request from our City Clerk. For your reference, the agenda materials are
attached.

Thanks,

Alan Bullock

Director of Human Resources
941-486-2626, ext. 7377
941-882-7377 (direct line)

Serving the City of Venice with PRIDE:
Productive — Responsible — Innovative — Dedicated — Ethical

From: Lori Stelzer

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 10:04 AM

To: Alan Bullock <ABullock@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>
Subject: Police Pension Ordinance




Alan,
At today’s meeting, they requested Jim Linn’s written “approval/comments” for the ordinance. They
would like it for final reading. So, can you request it from Jim. Thanks!

Lori Stelzer, MMC, City Clerk
401 W. Venice Avenue
Venice, FL 34285
941-882-7390
941-480-3031 (fax)



